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Half Term Overview
Welcome back! We hope you’ve all had a lovely Christmas and New Year. We would like to say a big thank you for all of the generous Christmas gifts you kindly gave us.
Our topic for this half term is ‘Snow and Ice’. We will also be learning about the following festivals: New Year, Chinese New Year and Valentine’s Day.
The pre-school children will be introduced to a new letter sound each week. Please support your child in finding an object at home that begins with that sound to bring for show and tell on Wednesday mornings. A text will be sent to inform you of the sound for each week.
The reception children will receive another home learning challenge at the beginning of this term which should be returned by the last week of half term (text message reminders will be sent out).
Pre-school children will have a PE lesson every Thursday. Reception children will have PE lessons on both Wednesday and Thursday, although the children’s PE kits should be kept in school throughout the week in case anything changes.
Our Share a Book morning this half term will be on Friday 7th February from 9:00-9:15am. We hope that you will be able to join us.
Many thanks,
All of the EYFS staff.
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